
Weekly Update from the Mayor 
Week of April 4 - 10 

 
Open Door Meetings 

None.  

Other Meetings 

1.  Police Board Meeting 
2. Weekly Meeting with City Manager 
3. Agenda Review  
4. Metro Vancouver COVID-19 Task Force 

Phone Calls 
1. Resident 
2. Weekly Call with Minister Robinson 

Events 

None.  

Media:  
1. Mario Bartel, Tri City News regarding Budget 
2. Justin Mcelroy, CBC regarding Budget 
3. Mike CKNW regarding Budget 
4. Mario Bartel, Tri City News regarding Closures 

Correspondence (In) 

1. Email from resident regarding Restore Service at Public Libraries  
2. Email from resident regarding 7pm Support for ERH by 1st Responders x2 
3. Email from Kruger Products regarding files 
4. Email from City Manager regarding Federal COVID Income Assistance Program 
5. Email from resident regarding Shut Down the Parks 
6. Email from resident regarding Graffiti on CP Rail Sound Wall 
7. Email from The UN Refugee Agency regarding COVID-19 
8. Email from resident regarding Keeping our Non-Profits Running During COVID -19 
9. Email from resident regarding Quarantine Violations x2 
10. Email from resident regarding Input to Council RE: COVID-19 Fresh Produce x2 
11. Email from EA regarding Hike for Hospice 
12. Email from MP Ron McKinnon’s Office regarding CERB Program x4 
13. Email from Universal Cover Corp regarding Drive-Thru Testing Shelters COVID19 
14. Email from City Manager regarding Sit Rep  
15. Email from resident regarding Meals for Seniors and Phone Buddies to the Vulnerable  
16. Email from resident, Onni regarding Suter Brook Parking update 
17. Email from Cllr. Madsen regarding Poor Road Repair on Ioco at April 
18. Email from City Manager responding to Poor Road Repair on Ioco at April email 
19. Email from City Manager regarding Quarantine Violations 
20. Email from resident regarding Community Garden for Land Use x2 
21. Email from City Manager regarding Graffiti on CP Wall 
22. Email from EA regarding Metro Vancouver expenses 
23. Email from resident  regarding Viral Cause Initiative 
24. Email from Cllr. Lubik regarding Viral Cause Initiative  
25. Email from Stellava Ventures regarding Introduction 
26. Email from Minister Robinson regarding update 
27. Email from Michael Hind, Tri Cities Chamber regarding phone call request 
28. Email from Cllr. Madsen regarding Port Moody Customer Satisfaction Tracking Survey 
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29. Email from City Manager regarding Port Moody Customer Satisfaction Tracking Survey 
30. Email from Corporate Officer regarding agenda review items 
31. Email from City Manager regarding Sit Rep 
32. Email from Corporate Officer regarding Zoom Meeting x2 
33. Email from IS regarding Zoom Account/Access x3 
34. Email from Mario Bartel, Tri City News regarding Budget 2020 
35. Email from resident regarding Construction Noise 
36. Email from EA regarding Art at Council x3 
37. Email from resident regarding Response to COVID – 19 Should be Driven by Science 
38. Email from resident regarding Property Taxes 
39. Email from resident regarding Close All City Parks  
40. Email from resident regarding Rocky Point Park 
41. Email from resident regarding Property Taxes and Spending Cuts 
42. Email from City Manager regarding Food Production 
43. Email from EA regarding resolution from Council Meeting 
44. Email from CFO regarding Sit Rep  
45. Email from resident regarding Decision to not lower property taxes 
46. Email from Cllr. Lahti regarding Mayor’s Weekly updates 
47. Email from Cllr. Dilworth regarding Mayor’s Meeting 
48. Email from resident regarding taxes raise 
49. Email from resident regarding Urban Farms  
50. Email from resident regarding Property Tax 
51. Email from EA and City Manager regarding supplies x4 
52. Email from EA regarding follow up on email for interview request 
53. Email from EA reminder about response 
54. Email from EA reminder about annual report message 
55. Email from EA reminder about Appointment of Municipal Representative to the Vancouver Fraser Port 

Authority Board of Directors  
56. Email from resident regarding Fraser Health CEO Meeting with Stakeholders x2 
57. Email from resident/small business owner (no name provided) regarding taxes 
58. Email from resident regarding Tax increases 
59. Letter from City of Vernon to MP regarding Federal Government Income Replacement Program and 

Impact on Municipalities 
60. Email from EA regarding Hike for Hospice Video  
61. Email from resident regarding Food Security x2 
62. Email from City Manager regarding Community Events 
63. Email from City Manager regarding White Pine 
64. Email from EA regarding phone call request from a resident 
65. Letter from City of Langley regarding Letter to Save Dhaliwal, Chair, Metro Vancouver 
66. Email from City Manager regarding closure of parking lot and boat launch 
67. Email from resident regarding Another Tax Hike x2 
68. Letter from SD43 regarding VOID 19 Update 
69. Email from Port Moody Foundation regarding idea for initiative 
70. Email from EA, City Manager and Corporate Officer regarding Tuesday Motion x4 
71. Email from resident thank you to Council for building permits 
72. Email from resident regarding Park Closures 
73. Email from resident regarding Physical Distancing at Rocky Point Park 
74. Email from resident regarding Park Closure 
75. Email from resident regarding Boat Launch Closure  
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76. Email from resident regarding Thank you 
77. Email from Cllr. Milani regarding Coquitlam Article 
78. Email from Ministry of Health regarding COVID-19 Response 

Correspondence (Out) 
 

1. Email to City Manager regarding Federal COVID Income Assistance Program 
2. Email to City Manager regarding article about food security 
3. Email to Ron McKinnon’s office regarding VERB Program x3 
4. Email to resident responding to email about Meals for Seniors 
5. Email to resident responding to email about Input to Council re COVID-19 Fresh Produce 
6. Email to resident responding to email about Community Garden 
7. Email to EA responding to email about Hike for Hospice 
8. Email to resident responding to email about Quarantine Violations in Port Moody 
9. Email to resident responding to emails about Shut Down the Parks x2 
10. Email to resident responding to email about Graffiti on CP Rail Wall 
11. Email to resident regarding Suter Brook Parking 
12. Email to City Manager requesting information about enforcement of quarantine violations 
13. Email to Corporate Officer regarding Zoom Meeting 
14. Email to IS responding to Zoom Account  
15. Email to EA regarding Art at Council x2 
16. Email to City Manager regarding Food Production 
17. Email to resident responding to email about Property Taxes 
18. Email to resident responding to email about Property Taxes and Spending Cuts 
19. Email to resident responding to email about Rocky Point Park 
20. Email to resident responding to email about Close all City Parks 
21. Email to EA regarding draft letter for resolution 
22. Email to resident responding to email about decision to not lower property taxes 
23. Email to resident responding to email about taxes raise 
24. Email to EA and City Manager regarding receipts x2 
25. Email to resident responding to email about Property Tax 
26. Email to Cllr. Dilworth responding to email about Mayor’s Meeting  
27. Email to Fraser Health regarding collaboration 
28. Email to resident responding to email about Tax Increase  
29. Email to resident/business owner (no name) responding to taxes 
30. Email to EA responding to Hike for Hospice 
31. Email to resident responding to email about food security  
32. Email to resident responding to email about Another Tax Hike 
33. Email to EA and Corporate Officer regarding Tuesday Motion x4 
34. Email to resident responding to Boat Launch Closure 
35. Email to Chief Coulson, forwarding letter from Vancouver Coastal Health COVID-19 

 


